STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

December 23, 1997

POST OFFICE BOX 1880
HOBBS. NEW MEXXCO 8824 1-1880
S0 393-8181

Bill Winker

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation

P. O. Box 37

Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255

Re: LMPSU Tract 35 #3-B, Sec. 33, T22S, R37E
Dear Mr. Winker:

[ have received and evaluated the information on the sundry notice and chart which you
submitted on the above referenced injection well.

Due to the fluctuation of the pressures recorded on the chart, I request that you conduct another
pressure test to confirm the condition of the well.

Also, to clarify the results, I request that you pressure up to 500%.
I request that you perform this procedure no later than February 15, 1998.

In order for an OCD representative to witness the operation, I request that you notify this office
24 hours prior to the test.

Very truly yours

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
Chris Williams

Supervisor, District I
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